

Building Control Service Ground Floor Cecil Ward Building 4-10 Linenhall Street Belfast BT2 8BP

22nd June 2022

Dear Mary



Please note that at this time that are no current police objections to the above applications being further considered by Belfast City council, residents, other local business and NIFRS.

If the Licences are granted in due course please forward police a copy with any special conditions or restrictions with confirmation that all Belfast City Council requirements and conditions including all Building Regulations approvals have been adhered to and that any current, relevant COVID – 19 guidance will be considered by the licence holder.

Kind Regards



Licensing Officer, Musgrave Station, Belfast